Board of Selectmen

Town Hall Hearing Room

January 19, 1999

Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Howard Grossman.  Selectmen present included Jeffrey White and Peter Hall.  Selectmen Lawrence Gallagher and David Ernst were absent.  Town Administrator William Dugan also attended.

The Board interviewed Paul Banner for appointment to the Personnel Board.  Discussion included Mr. Banner’s background and experience with personnel issues.  The appointment was taken under advisement.

The Board discussed the Town Administrator evaluation process.  Discussion included employee performance evaluation forms and focused on the form submitted by Chairman Grossman and the form used by the Town of Chatham.  There was consensus that the Town Administrator and Chairman Grossman meet to draft a composite evaluation form which will be discussed at the Board’s next meeting.

The Board discussed Todd Mindrebo’s request for mediation in relation to the Massari litigation.  The Town Administrator will discuss the matter with Town Counsel  and inform Mr. Mindrebo that his request is being acted upon.

The Board discussed the vacancy in the position of Civil Defense Director due to the retirement of Lieutenant Valli.  The Town Administrator will discuss this matter with Chief Rosenthal.

On a motion by White, seconded by Hall, the Board voted unanimously to adjourn at 7:35 p.m.








Respectfully submitted,








Linda Smulligan
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